GLENN BATTEN

3821 Pebble Beach Drive
Jonesboro, Arkansas 72404

April 12, 2004
Via Certified Mail

Mrs. Donna K. Jackson
City Clerk

City of Jonesboro

City Hall

515 W. Washington St.
Jonesboro, AR 72401

Dear Mrs. Jackson:
I wish to appeal to the Jonesboro City Council the decision of Mayor

Hubert Brodell to terminate my employment with the City of Jonesboro
as Director of Planning, Inspection, and Code Enforcement.
Sincerely,

o

Glenn Batten




